
 
 
 

     Board Direction 
 
 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Ref: 29N.PC0252 
 
 
At a meeting held on 9th August 2018, the Board considered the report of 
the inspector as well as the documents on file. 
 
 
The Board determined that the proposed development is strategic 
infrastructure development, generally in accordance with the Inspector’s 
reasoning and recommendation.   
 
 
In relation to the schedule of prescribed bodies, the following changes are 
recommended: 
 

• Exclude the Railway Procurement Agency 
 
 
 
 
Note: The prospective applicant should be advised to submit a separate 
document (to the EIAR) with the planning application which outlines the 
mitigation measures, in the interest of convenience and ease of reference.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Board Member: _____________________ Date: 9th August 2018 
   Maria FitzGerald 
 
 


